
US Requests for Representation on Committees 

 

Parking and Transportation Advisory Committee (2 representatives): 

The focus of PTAC will be to listen to parking and transit concerns on campus, discuss viable 

options and solutions and make suggestions to the Vice President for Business and Finance, 

Mrs. Susan Allen. I will chair the committee, in order to provide both current and historical 

information related to parking and transportation operations.   I anticipate the committee 

meeting monthly in the beginning, as parking is currently a hot topic on campus (as I’m sure 

you’re aware). After things begin to “calm down” I’d predict we meet every other month. The 

committee members will be asked to look at parking and transit services, campus wide, in an 

objective manner to help improve current conditions and address employee and student 

concerns. Issues will be raised and the committee will make suggestions on how to improve 

conditions. Staff, faculty, and students will be on the committee, so all constituents will be 

involved in the conversation and decision making process.  

 

If possible, I would like to initially meet prior to Friday, October 2nd to have our first discussion. 

Please let me know if you have any questions and who you decide to appoint. 

 

Administrative Systems and Banner Advisory Committee (1 representative) 

The Administrative Systems and Banner Advisory Committee shall advise the Division of 

Information Technology, the Chief Information Office and subsequently the Executive Cabinet 

regarding collection, maintenance and utilization of administrative information along with 

related systems, procedures and policies.  The committee is seeking recommendation for At-

large members and interested in having at least one member from each vice-president’s area.  

Do you have someone in mind that would be great on this committee?  If so, please provide me 

with their names.  The minutes are located at 

http://www.gcsu.edu/technology/advisorycommittees.htm .   

 

Mandatory Fee Committee (2 representatives): 

 

Per USG policy: 

Requests to continue or increase mandatory fees will be reviewed and voted on by a mandatory 

fee committee that will represent students, faculty and staff.   

 

Internal procedures: 

The committee will consist of at least eight members: a minimum of four students, a Staff 

Council representative, two University Senate representatives and one member at large. The 

committee will meet once in October to be given fee packets that include fee narratives and 

financials for discussion.  The committee will be expected to take away and review the details 

of the packet in preparation for a November meeting to deliberate and vote on the fees to be 

submitted to President and Cabinet for final approval before submission to the system 

office.  Under very rare circumstances will additional meetings be necessary. 

 

LARP (Liberal Arts Renewal Project) (1 representative):  

Please see attached White Paper for description of intent of LARP. 


